
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       19th September 2025 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.        
           The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all, 

🌟 What a joyful start to the week it’s been! The children have truly lifted our spirits with 

their heartfelt praise and worship singing—such a beautiful reminder of the power of our 

young voices united in faith and song. Our Ethos Leaders have also had their first meeting, 

proudly adding their names to the Ethos Leaders Book as we begin                                                                                      

our  journey of working together to shape a meaningful and inspiring                                                                  

year ahead. We are also looking forward to the upcoming Macmillan                                                                 

Coffee Afternoon, a cherished event that touches so many of us and                                                 

brings our community together in support and remembrance. We look                                                                                                        

forward to seeing you there next week. As we move forward in truth                                                                      

and unity, we hold onto the words of Jesus:                                                                               

“Then you will know the truth, and the truth will set you free.”                                                      

— John 8:32  

Remember we are here to support. Mrs Mowbray  

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Reception: Creative 

Play 

  

 

 

 

 

Class 2: Talk 

Partners… 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Class Worship 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Rationing! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 We are a church  

school…  

We are looking at truthfulness within 

the story of Jacob and Esau… 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

    

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus … 

 

LDST Promise…sample of activities 

for Love… 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

 

1905-Oct 11th- school yard was recindered by J Adamson. 

1905-Nov 17th-  was compelled to light fires in infant rooms owing to 

temperature being only 52 degrees. 

1905-Dec 12th -scholars dismissed earlier on account of the dark foggy day. 
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MacMillan Coffee Event  

Advanced warning “Get baking”…or bring in shop 

bought cakes for our fabulous coffee event to be held 

on Friday 26th September at 2.15pm. Please support 

the school in raising as much money as possible for 

this wonderful charity. Mr Sharma is organising a 

staff bake off too!! Please remember we are a nut free 

school and cakes that contain nuts must not be 

brought into school. 

 

 

 
Admissions to Reception Class 2026 
Please refer to the letter sent out earlier this week, if 
you require any further information, please speak to  
Mrs Holcroft. 
If your child was born between 1 September 2021 and 
31 August 2022, he/she is due to start reception class 
in September 2026.  
To apply for a Reception Class place for September 
2026, you will need to register your family’s details 
using the Citizen Portal and then complete an online 
application form.  
The on-line facility will be available from Monday 1 
September 2025 until midnight on Thursday 15 
January 2026.  
If you do not live in Warrington, you need to apply 
through the local authority you pay your council tax 
to. Please visit your home local authority website for 
information. 
 

 
Winter – Colds and Coughs 

Return to school every September brings the 
usual coughs and colds.   
We all have days that we are not feeling 
quite as well as we normally would but we 
are able to push through with extra drinks 
and sometimes paracetamol/Calpol to get us 
comfortably through the day.  If you feel this 
relates to your child on a particular day and 
you would like them to have 
Calpol/paracetamol at lunchtime, this can be 
given by the school staff but only with your 
written consent.  Bring the medicine to the 
office and complete a medicine form, the 
medicine will be returned to you at the end 
of the school day. 

 

 

Warrington Guardian Photograph 
Warrington Guarding are coming into school 
Monday 22nd September to take the 
photograph of our new Reception class 2026. 
We will let you know when this edition is 
being published. 

 

School Coats   
Well winter certainly has arrived this week. 
Please make sure your child always wears a 
school jumper/cardigan and also always 
brings a coat to school. Even if it is dry in 
the morning, weather can change, and it can 
be wet by lunchtime. REMEMBER names in 
items help return when lost! 

 

 
Term Time Appointments 

Please can we ask where possible you make doctors 
and dentist appointments after school or during 
holiday periods. We appreciate this isn’t always 
possible but your children will miss out on what is 
going on in school.  Please note: it is a requirement to 
show the appointment card/email/text as proof of the 
appointment. 

 

  

 
 
We have been lucky enough to be gifted a 
family ticket (2 adults/2 children including 
parking) to attend this local Halloween event 
which is taking place this October 2025 at 
Partridge Lakes Halloween, Culcheth. We will 
be selling raffle tickets for a £1 a strip on the 
playground or alternatively you can call into 
the school office to buy your raffle tickets. 
Good luck. 

 

 
TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL – SEPTEMBER 2026 

Parents/carers of children who have just made the 

transition into Year 6 in your school will need to apply 

for a secondary school place for their child for 

September 2026 entry. The online application form will 

be available for parents/carers to apply from 1 

September 2025 until midnight on 31 October 2025.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Many of our children take part in a whole wide range of activities outside school. 
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate to name but a few. We would like to hear 
about their achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our weekly newsletter. So, we can 
all be aware and proud of our children’s achievements.  Please can you speak to or email the 
school office Glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements and we can include them in 
our newsletter. 
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14th September – Mabel – Nursery 

15th September – Inez  - Year 2 

15th September – Archie - Nursery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

 
 
 
 

        
🧠🎨🌟Exciting News for Little Learners! 🧠🎨🌟 

 

 

Exciting News for Little Learners! 🧠🎨🌟Bloom Toddler Classes are coming to Glazebury 
C.E Primary School! Our award-winning sessions are designed to spark curiosity, creativity, 
and confidence in little ones through engaging sensory play, music, and movement with a new 
exciting theme to explore each week! 

Join us for a magical experience where toddlers can learn, explore, and grow in a fun, 
supportive environment. Perfect for little ones and their grown-ups to make special memories 
together! 

Classes will re-launch in September 2025!  
 

📆Running Thursday mornings 9:30-10:15am 

11th, 18th and 25th Sept 
Note no class 2nd Oct as Megan is away 
9th, 16th, 23rd Oct  
 

📍Glazebury C.E Primary School, Warrington Road, Glazebury, WA3 5LZ 

👦🏽Classes suitable for walking tots and 2 year olds 

✨ Limited spaces available! Don’t miss out—register your interest by adding your name and 
email via the link below to receive priority information on how to book onto our classes: 

https://bloomtoddlerclasses.com/leigh-and-atherton 

For more details visit our social media pages @toddlerclassesleighandatherton  

or telephone 07598 959356 

 

https://bloomtoddlerclasses.com/leigh-and-atherton


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

HALLOWEENVILLE at Partridge Lakes  

 

Drive into the all new Halloweenville – a spine-tingling family friendly adventure like no other! 

Formerly known as the Halloween Lakeside trial, this event has been reimagined for the 2025 

experience to become a fully immersive Halloween packed with surprises. 

 
This year’s theme takes you under the water into the haunting depths of the Gold Lake, where 

ghostly sea creatures, sunken secrets, and the skeleton pirates come to life. 

 

Follow the spooky quest, collect glimmering treasures along the way and earn your place at the 

ultimate Skeleton Pirate Crew Party.  

Its not just a trial it’s a whole Halloweenville waiting to be explored! 

 

For more information about the event, please see their website using the 
following link: 

 
http://halloweenville.co.uk/ 

 

 

Active Sport PE Award 

 
 

 

Betty 

 
 

Tilly  
 
 

 

Libby  

 
 

Rosie M 

 

George G 

 
 

Jaxx  

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://halloweenville.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher  

 
Amelia 

for being a ray of sunshine and helping the 

teacher take items to the office, so grown up. 

Tadhg 

for being so kind and showing forgiveness when 

accidently hurt. 

I am proud of you. 

Sophia 

for being so helpful, looking after the class. 

Following our Golden Rules. 

Rosie 

for being so enthusiastic in becoming an Ethos 

leader. I am proud of you. 

Jack 

for being so polite when asking questions and 

being a kindness role model. 

Betty 

for sharing her enthusiasm for her gymnastic 

competition. Already a winner with us. 

Annabelle 

for being thoughtful and kind to her peers. 

I am proud of you. 

Jaxx 

for stepping into responsibility around school 

especially with younger children. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

 
Bella 

for being a superstar in phonics and always 

participating at carpet time. 

Joshy 

for settling beautifully into reception. 

Rafe 

for being a grown up member of class 2 and so 

polite. 

Rosie 

for being an amazing year 2 role model. 

Fynn 

for settling into class 3 so well, working hard and 

trying new things. 

Betty 

for being so helpful, kind and supportive to our 

new year 3 friends. 

Riley 

for working hard in all areas of school life. 

Lucy 

for always showing lots of enthusiasm and 

producing wonderful pieces of writing. 

 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Amarber, Amari, Amelia G, Amelia H, Autumn, Ava x 2, Bella, Bonnie, Laverna, 

Luca, Mabel, Navani, Penelope. 

Reception – Alvey, Ella, Isla, Zora, Eleanor, Koa. 

Class 2 – James, Rafe, Rosie, Ninny. 

Class 3 – Alexander, Fynn, Betty, Elsie, Guenevere, Guinevere, Henry, Jayden, Rosie, 

Sebastian. 

 Class 4 – Annabel, Gemima, George, Jaxx, Lewis, Lucy, Violet. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Pupil Attendance Officers – Jaxx Yr 6 and George Yr 5. 

Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 97.8%. 
Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 

Attendance for week starting Monday 15th September 2025 – 96.3% 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 98.8%  

Mrs Tate - Year 1 attendance 96.9%  

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 96.5% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 98.5%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 98.5% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 98%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 92.3% 

Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your child off school or nursery when they are unwell. 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries, these say when children should be 
kept off school and when they shouldn't.  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-
for-school If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school or nursery daily.  
 

                    

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school
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